Wildcat Newsletter

Mary C Snow West Side Elementary School

Principal's Corner

This certainly has been a year like no other! I couldn't have asked for a better community, staff, or administration to work with. But my favorite by far have been the students... the smiles, the laughter, the hugs, the commitment to learning!

Although we have had some challenges to overcome in these past few months especially during this time of the COVID-19 pandemic and virtual learning (definitely a learning curve for all of us), our teachers continued to work hard to ensure that the educational needs of our students were met. I would like to take this time to thank the faculty and staff for their commitment to MCSWSE. I also want to acknowledge the students and their families for their hard work and effort to make the virtual learning experience a success.

We are looking forward to being able to have students safely return to MCSWSE. You will be receiving continued communication from me when there are updates about COVID-19, updates about student learning, and/or updates regarding the upcoming school year. Please know that communication is our greatest tool. Be sure to reach out if you have questions or need support.

Upcoming Events

Saturday, 6/20/20

WV Day

Saturday, 7/4/20

Independence Day

Tuesday, 8/4/20

Staff Returns

Monday, 8/10/20

First Day of School

In closing, I take this opportunity to congratulate the students of Mary C. Snow West Side Elementary School and to wish you all a very happy, safe and enjoyable summer. Please be sure to take time as a family to talk, play and READ together.

We look forward to seeing you soon. To those who are leaving us for new places, we wish you all the best!

As always, it's a great day to be a WILDCAT!

ROAR! Have a great WILDCAT summer!

